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LIONS OF 13 OH 2 

ITS GREAT TO BE A LION ITS FUN TO BE A LION 

 

I can't believe how fast this year has gone. I will start by thanking everyone who 
came to this years convention!  It went as smoothly as we could have imagined 

with a few small glitches of course.  

 

A major thank you to my convention chair Darlene Schuck and her P.I.S. Kenny, 

convention advisor Brent, and my lovely wife Tresa for all of the hours they put in 

to help things go so well they are truly amazing people. 

 

A few convention highlights were the upbeat speech by ID Pat and her husband 

Kevin’s talk as well.  We were honored to have Past International President Jim 

Coffey and his wife Betty attending, they presented a Jim Coffey award which was 

for the District membership contest won BY THE SLIMEST of margins by the OAK 

HARBOR Club, their deserving choice will be presented soon, Jim and Betty also 

awarded 3 Betty Coffey awards to very deserving Lions 

 

For the first time at least since I've been around we recognized 8 very deserving 

Lions as LIONS OF THE YEAR for their Zone.  Lion of the Year for the District 

was awarded to Melody Barnes of the Ashland Noon Lions. 

 

Lion Tresa and myself are most of the way through convention season now we 

have only District 6, State and International conventions in Vegas left this year, as 

fun as its been we are ready for convention season to be done. 

 

We have made real progress toward our 20/20 goals reaching the vision screening 

part with more clubs doing more screenings than ever. While our membership 

numbers are not where we want them we are building momentum. I still feel this 

goal is reachable.  We still have a few months left, let’s keep the ball rolling and I 

hope to see you somewhere soon. 

 

Please let me know how we can best serve YOU---DG GREG 
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Fellow Lions:  

 

Thanks for the successful Lions year and 

for helping DG Greg have a great year and 

a great Convention. Thanks, too, to all 

Lions and spouses and others who attend-

ed the OH2 Convention—just think of 

how much sharing we all did and how 

many new friends and continuing friends 

made a difference in achieving the Lions 

goals.  

 

ID Patricia Vannett and her spouse pro-

vided powerful messages and encourage-

ments to all at the Convention as did the 

presenters in the break-out sessions. 

 

Now, we are winding down the year and 

gearing up for the new year. Lion Connie 

Sue and I look forward to beginning the 

2018-2019 year with visitations and con-

ventions in District 13 OH2. See you 

soon. 

 

VDG-E Keith Kaufman  

 

 

 

Under International President Naresh 

Aggarwal this year we are celebrating the 

“POWER OF WE”. What a fantastic way 

to express our ability as Lions to serve. As 

a club, district, multiple district, and as an 

organization we have a greater capacity 

for helping our communities when WE 

work together.  

 

For the next couple of years International 

has also re-centered the focus on our 

motto “WE SERVE”. Again WE is the key. 

WE as a group bring more strength for 

the heavy lifting, WE bring more com-

bined time, and WE bring the potential for 

raising more money. As individuals we can 

have a tremendous impact on our com-

munities, but that impact is still limited, 

together as an organization WE can have 

an almost unlimited impact. Each and eve-

ryone of us became a Lion to serve our 

fellow man, as we begin the second centu-

ry of Lionism let’s recommit ourselves to 

that service. 

 

Although the power of accomplish is tre-

mendous in WE, the potential to use WE 

as an excuse for the  lack of accomplish-

ments is also great. Sometimes as individu-

als we hide behind the WE. Statements 

like “ We never got the project started”, 

or “We were not successful in recruiting 

new members”, are attempts to shift the 

blame for our individual lack of effort to 

the group. It is easy in a group setting to 

rely on others to take the initiative, to 

make the first move, to decide the course 

that is to be taken, and in the end when 

accomplishments are not attained it is we 

that failed.  

 

As individuals we need to take responsibil-

ity for the direction of our club and it’s 

success or lack of it. I recently heard In-

ternational Director Joyce Middleton put 

it into a sentence of ten simple words 

with only twenty letters that I believe de-

scribes it as well as I have ever heard, she 

said “If it is to be, it is up to me.”. We can 

accomplish a lot more together, however, 

we must each commit to putting forth are 

best efforts to make it happen. 

   

“ If it is to be, it is up to me.”      
 

    We each must play a role in our organi-

zation for it to be successful. We cannot 

rely on others to be the Committee 

Chairman, or the Club President. Even the 

need for pancake flippers can be high at 

times. Remember the reason you became 

a Lion, and remember that there is still 

needs to be met in our communities. 

Don’t expect others to accomplish the 

tasks at hand. Let us work together to 

improve our organization. We need every 

member to contribute. Every Lion needs 

to recruit new members, work as many 

projects as they are able, and help run our 

organization even if it means stepping be-

yond your comfort zone.  

 

One of the best ways to improve our 

communities is to work at improving our-

selves. Becoming a better speakers allows 

us to better explain our mission and work 

with others. Becoming better with our 

leadership skills allows us to better organ-

ize our community efforts; better leaders 

are also better followers, they understand 

the process better. Better informed and 

educated individuals make better citizens. 

Improve your skills, improve your world. 

 

 

Make the most of your efforts, make the 

most of your time, make the most of your 

Lionism. Say WE SERVE with pride and 

the conviction of knowing that you are 

making a difference in your world. 

 

1VDGE Kenny Schuck  

kennyrschuck@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Starting July 1, you will no longer 

report service through MyLCI or 

your local reporting system. The new 

MyLion is about to revolutionize the way 

you report and plan service. Are you pre-

pared? 

 

With the new MyLion all club-level offic-

ers will be able to create, edit, and report 

on service activities. 

·     

All Lions and Leos will now have access to 

service reporting data from all over the 

globe. 

 

 

2nd VDG Kenny 

MyLion 

1st VDGE Keith 
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Cabinet Dinner attendees 
enjoy food and conversation 
before the dinner. 
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Lions enjoying ice cream dipped by Past District Governors. 

Past District Governor 
Paul Burgderfer 

Pat Vannett, International Director, speaks at the  
Awards Luncheon. 

PDG Steve Cochie busts a move with District 13 
OH2 Lion 
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BELLEVUE LIONS CLUB 
 

12TH  ANNUAL “UNIQUE PAR 3” 

 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Friday – June 8, 2018 – 9:00 a.m. 

 

2 Person Scramble 

 

Sleepy Hollow Golf Course 6029 E. St.Rt.#101  Clyde, Ohio 

 

$50.00 per Person                         

 

TWO DIVISIONS-MEN’S AND MIXED(Male/female, two women, adult/child-15 and under) 

 

FIRST PLACE EACH DIVISION   

$150 – Steak Dinner – Different Hole Prizes – Putting Contest,  50/50 ,  betting hole 

 

TEAM ___________________________ 

           ______________________________ 

DEADLINE    June 2, 2018   

 Payable to:  Bellevue Lions Club/ 

C/O Jim Pickering    

214 Yorkshire Place 

Bellevue, Oh. 44811       

419 483 4992 
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Ashland Evening 

 

Angela Woodward, Executive Director, 

Ashland County Cancer Association 

(ACCA) was the guest speaker at the 

meeting.  In 2017, ACCA financially assist-

ed 263 Ashland County residents with a 

total of $90,028. This money was given 

for mileage along with cancer-related 

medication, co-pay and medical reim-

bursements.  

    

Lion Denny Hiner received a 45-year 

Monarch Chevron Award. PCC/PDG Lion 

Woody Conrad was presented a Lions 

International Centennial Membership 

Award for recruiting a new member.  

 

Ashland Noon 

 

 

Avon 

 

At the last meeting in our newly remolded 

community center the Avon Lions wel-

comed three guests and hopefully new 

members. Mayor Bryan Jensen presented 

the new Avon city video along with an 

opioid awareness video to the guests and 

members. The mayor also presented the 

Key To The City to an Avon Lions mem-

ber for his dedication to the City and his 

work as an Avon Lions member.  

 

Bascom 

 

Twenty Lions enjoyed an interesting pro-

gram about wildfires presented by Matt 

Zoeller, son of Lion Tim Zoeller. Matt is 

an employee of the United States Forest 

Service. He narrated many aspects of the 

wildfires, and related that  such fires are 

not all bad. There is some good that 

comes from these. 

 

May 1 was the Hopewell-Loudon Senior 

Awards Banquet with Lions and spouses 

present. 

 

Bellevue 

 

March 5, Our committee on Vision 

screening led by Lion Jenny Oney is set to 

be at the Elementary School on March 13.  

 

Next on the agenda was the installing of  

new member, Lance Rectanus. Lion Jim 

Pickering as his sponsor installed him.  

 

March 13 Lion David Greene and Lion 

Sandy LoParo were at the Bellevue Ele-

mentary school. Sight Committee Repre-

sentative, Sonny Barker, brought the new 

vision screener to demonstrate and help 

run. Mike Lantz, Bellevue's Safety Service 

Director, gave a run down on his job re-

sponsibilities. After Mike's presentation 

Lion Jim Pickering asked Lion David 

Greene to be Mike's sponsor as he was 

installed into our club. 

 

April 13, 14, 15 Five Bellevue Lions at-

tended the District convention at Casta-

way Bay, Sandusky.  Bellevue Lions had 

the winning District Lions Peace Poster by 

Kailee Felder. 

 

April 16 was our 36th annual Spaghetti 

Dinner.  

 

April 21 was our first of four Adopt-a-

highway trash pickup. Good weather and 

great turnout.  

 

 

Bellville 

 

The Bellville Lions Club with the Butler 

Lions Club completed vision screening of 

100 kindergarten children in April. Seven 

members made a visit to Pilot Dogs April 

21. The members toured the new kennel 

and saw the dogs that do such an excel-

lent job with the blind. 

 

State Representative Mark Romanchuk 

presented the club with a resolution from 

the Ohio General assembly honoring the 

club for 60 years of service. 

 

The club donated to the Jefferson/Bellville 

Historical Society in memory of Lion 

Dean Thomas. 

 

Bucyrus 

 

Bucyrus Lion Keith Kaufman was elected 

as the next District 13-OH2 Governor at 

the convention in April.  His wife Connie 

Sue will accompany him on his club visits 

in the coming year.  A demonstration be-

fore the voting  highlighted DGE Keith’s 

interest in trains. 

 

Past, Present and Future 
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Bucyrus continued 

 
The club recently placed a CCTV 

(electronic magnifier) with a county resi-

dent.  This is the 13th machine that they 

have helped place and there are 2 more 

machines available.   A local individual was 

taken to an ophthalmologist’s office in 

Mansfield twice for eye surgery. 

 

Ray Valdez from the Bucyrus Salvation 

Army spoke to the club and told about 

services provided and  current needs.  He 

and his wife moved from Dayton and are 

adjusting to living and working in Bucyrus. 

 

The club decided to have officer installa-

tion in June at president Cheryl Lui-

dhardt’s home. 

 

Elmore 

 

The Elmore Lions will be having their 

annual T.J.Willies  BBQ Rib or Ole Zims 

chicken Dinner May 19th at the Historical 

Building in Elmore at 4:00p.m. to 7:00 

p.m. or until sold out.   If possible we 

could use a little help.  We will have carry

-outs available 

 

Fremont 

 

Fremont Lion Bob Gamble gave a presen-

tation about hearing loss at the April 3rd 

meeting.   

 

Donna Thatcher (AKA Mrs. Terry 

Thatcher) was our guest speaker on April 

17.  Her topic was Habitat for Humanity 

in Sandusky County for twenty-nine 

years.  In that time, they have constructed 

twenty-five homes.  Whirlpool donates a 

stove and refrigerator to each home.  The 

current project is renovation of a home 

at 706 Linden in Fremont.  

 

We had four student guests on the 17th.  

From St. Joe we had Elizabeth Wooten 

and Nicklaus Kohler and from Ross, Tay-

lor Sachs and Jacob Neiling. 

 

Officers for 2018-2019 were elected.  

Installation Banquet will be June 5 at 

Anjulina’s Banquet Hall on Hayes Avenue.   

 

 

 

Gibsonburg Mayor Steve Fought will 

speak at our May 1st meeting and County 

Auditor Jerri Miller for our May 15th 

meeting.  May 29th meeting will be a busi-

ness meeting   

 

Remember  to mark your calendars for 

June 10—that’s our Pancake Breakfast!! 

 

LaGrange 

 

The LaGrange Lions held seven Fish Fries 

during the Lenten season. We sold 1,868 

dinners over the course of seven weeks 

and raised $6,070. We even got two rent-

als of our hall because visitors liked the 

updating we did inside last fall. No doubt 

we will do this again next year. 

 

March 31st- we hosted lunch with the 

Easter Bunny and an egg hunt at our Lions 

Park. We had approximately 100 kids 

looking for 5,000 eggs. It was sunny but 

breezy & chilly, yet everyone seemed to 

have a wonderful time. Especially those 

who won the Easter basket raffle & the 

bicycles we raffled off for free. 

 

April- Lion President Jerry Smith and Li-

ons Ann Sabo & Dennis Bruck attended 

the District Convention Necrology Me-

morial April 15th in memory of our fellow 

member, the late Lion Bill Axford who 

passed away on March 4. Bill had been a 

Lions member for just short of 51 years 

and we will miss him greatly. 

 

 Our Lions Club received two patches for 

membership growth, one being District 

1st  place for 2017-2018, 

both of which we are 

extremely proud. The 

patches were presented 

by  2nd VDG Elect Kerry 

Parker, first female to 

hold this position in Dis-

trict 13 OH2.  

 

VDGE Kerry also presented Lions of the 

Year awards to  Lions Kathy Canon & 

Roy Ebihara. The extraordinary garden 

work they did last year, and the hugely 

successful bounty harvested from their 

work was not only shared with our food 

pantry patrons, but also with two other 

food pantries.  We are extremely proud 

of Kathy & Roy and their demonstration 

of our motto- WE SERVE! 

 

June 21 & 22- Lions Annual Garage Sale at 

240 Glendale St., LaGrange from 9 am - 5 

pm both days. Inside with air condition-

ing! 

 

Lorain 

 

At the April 19 meeting, the club mem-

bers voted and elected the slate of offic-

ers for the upcoming year. Thursday, June 

7, 7 p.m., On the Avenue, Lorain Lions 

Club installation dinner. Installation of 

officers will be done by Lion Kerry Par-

ker, the newly elected Second Vice Dis-

trict Governor for District 13 OH2. 

 

Tuesday, May 22, 6-7:30 p.m., Lorain Li-

ons and LHS Leo Club volunteer at Sec-

ond Harvest Food Bank, 5510 Baumhart 

Rd. 

The Lorain 

High School 
Leos were a 

very important 
part of the suc-

cess of this 
year’s  

Break-
fast. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Past, Present and Future 
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Lorain Harbor 

 

The Lorain Harbor Lions Annual Mother's 

Day Flower Sale was May 12th, at Apples 

grocery store on Meister Road in Lorain, 

OH, just off Oberlin Avenue. We were 

there from 9:00 am to approximately 3:00 

pm. 

 

Arrangements were in bud vases and, for 

those whose Mom's have passed, we had 

cemetery ready bundles. 

 

Wishing all our Mom's a very Happy 

Mother's Day! 

 

Mohawk Lioness 
 

Sue Hummer attended our board meet-

ing.  We look forward to receiving her as 

a new member at our March 20 meeting.  

 

The club also discussed planters for 

downtown Sycamore as a shared project 

with the Sycamore Lions.  We are waiting 

to hear more from the Sycamore Lions 

about this project. 

 

April 17 was Guest Night with the meet-

ing at the Sycamore United Methodist 

Church. May 2 and 3 was Vision Screening 

at Mohawk School 

(Sorry, omitted last month) 

 

Norwalk 

 

New Member Brett Jones was initiated 

into the club and he attended dinner with 

his young son.  Our program was the Hu-

mane Society and the Director Darla 

Gow spoke to the club about recent suc-

cesses at placing some difficult animals.   

 

She reported they are a no kill shelter so 

they try to place every animal they house.  

They have a pot bellied Pig ready for 

adoption if you want a more unique pet.  

They employ 11 people pa time and rely 

on volunteers for much of their labor 

needs.  She noted both TSC and Walmart 

donate food to feed their residents. 

 

Old Fort 

 
 Old Fort Lions voted to accept Evan 

Baker, Sarah Gillmor, Tineke Hays, David 

Heilman, Sherry Heminger, Heather 

Hunker, Andrea and Doug Hoerig into 

the club.   

 

That’s a total of 8 new members.  Thank 

you Derek Hunker and Bill Biller for, your 

New Member Night efforts and for your 

innovative ideas to bring younger family 

members in with kids.   

 

We are now at 69 members with the pos-

sibility of more soon.  This will help the 

fair committee out greatly this 

year.  Stephanie Baker is sponsor-

ing Evan and Sarah, Derek is sponsoring 

the other six! 

 

If you sponsor a new member between 

April 1 and June 15, 2018 you will be eligi-

ble to win $750 from Lions Club Interna-

tional. 

 

Cemetery Clean-up:  May 5th  9:00 AM, 

Bring  a rake, clippers, basket, power 

trimmer. 

 

Achievement Banquet:  May 14  6:30 

pm at OFHS – Norm VanNess speaker 

 

Perrysville 

 

The student received is glasses and is very 

appreciative. The pens that were ordered 

for the Leo Convention have been re-

ceived and Traci Rush has them to deliver. 

Perrysville Lions will donate $50.00 to the 

Ohio Lions State Band. 

  

A picture of our Club President at the 

Loudonville Ice sculpture event in January 

on the way home from Winter Retreat. 

 

                             

Plymouth 

Five Plymouth Lions attended the District 

Convention and enjoyed the workshop 

presentations. 

 

Students of the Month and their families 

attended our March 28th dinner meeting. 

Principal Sigg introduced Madisyn Smart, 

daughter of Todd and Missy Smart and 

Zach Richman, son of Lisa and Merle Rich-

man.  Both students are involved in athlet-

ics and have earned their Academic let-

ters all four years of high school. Madisyn 

plans to major in Biology at Toledo Uni-

Past, Present and Future 

Loudonville 

 

The Loudonville Leo Club was named 

club of the year at the LEO Club Dis-

trict OH-2 Convention and Leadership 

Conference held on April 9 at Camp 

NuHop. The club has 40 members and 

has done 15 service projects this year. 

Advisor for the LEO Club is Loudonville 

Lion member Jeff Frankford. 
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Plymouth continued 
and then apply for medical school.  Zach 

plans to attend Ashland University for 

nursing to become a nurse anesthetist. 

They were presented with certificates and 

Student of the Month shirts. 

 

Polk 

 

In March, one of our programs was pm 

'yoga' presented by Megan Fiocco, several 

members visited the Ashland Noon Lions 

Club. Also in March, Ashland County 

West Homes Career Center Superinten-

dent Mike Parry. He informed us on new 

events at the Career Center. Another 

program was presented by Lion Larry 

Norris from Ashland Noon Lions Club on 

the many trains he owns. That night we 

also had ten 10 members from the Savan-

nah Lions Club visit us. 

 

The club presented a 10 year Milestone 

Chevron to Lion Tyler Donley and a 55 

year milestone Chevron to Lion Ron 

Wiley.  

 

Recently we helped provide eye glasses 

for a mother and son through the Lorain 

Ohio Lions Foundation.  

 

Lion Doug and Lion Linda Reynolds and 

Lion Janet Hoffman attended District 

Convention at Castaway Bay.  

 

We are working on having a 'New Mem-

bers Night' in the fall. We will be operat-

ing the shuttle service at the Ashland 

County Fair in September.  

 

At our last meeting of this year, May 22, 

we will have our new officers sworn-in. 

 

 

 

Republic 

 

April 9 meeting of the Republic Lions' 

Club to order in the Town Hall, at 8:00 

PM.    Hollie Meade attended the meet-

ing.  She completed the requirements to 

receive her $1,000.00 scholarship.  She is 

studying environmental sciences at Hei-

delberg University.  

 

Lion Casey E is getting information on a 

memorial tree, to honor Lion Nevin R. 

Two park bleachers have been assem-

bled.  The rest need to be in the next few 

weeks. 

 

Lion Denny B, our Melvin Jones Fellow 

and Lion of the Year, has been named the 

Zones first Lion of the Year. 

 

We received a thank you note for our 

$200.00 donation to send two girls and 

two boys to Girls State and Boys State. 

 

Lion Nick H moved to accept the list of 

officers for 2018 - 2019.   

 

April 23, 2018 meeting of the Republic 

Lions' Club was called to order at the 

Park Zone 2 Chair, Lion Connie Cole, 

was present at the meeting.  She present-

ed Lion Denny B with the Zone 2 Lion of 

the Year Award.  This is the first one ever 

given in Zone 2. 

    

Work is proceeding on projects at the 

Park.   432 chicken halves are to be 

BBQ'ed on Sunday May 6th.  The profit is 

to fund projects at the Park.    We then 

discussed signs for the Park and the en-

trances to the village. 

 

Sycamore 

 

Scholarships will be picked up from Mo-

hawk School on April 2 and the club is to 

let the school know who will be awarded 

scholarships for the Awards program in 

May.   

 

At our March 12 meeting, we celebrated 

the 73rd  anniversary of our charter that 

was signed on March 15, 1945.  46 men 

signed the charter from all walks of life.   

The oldest current member of our club is 

Wayne Walton (64 years), followed by 

Terry Honaker (41 years) and Norm Cas-

sidy (40 years).  We are proud of our 

members and their longevity.   

 

Tiffin 

 

Speaker,Ty Cooper of 

Jeffrey Jewlery , ex-

plains pearls ( colors, 

shapes, sizes) both of 

freshwater and cul-

tured. The pass around 

earrings and necklaces were outstanding. 

 

 

 

Tiffin Lions host the “Quint Club” for a 

sharing of  club activities. Members are 

from Altrusa, Kiwanis, Rotary, Optimist, 

and Lions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lions clean, paint and level the pavers 

under the table in Lions Courtyard in 

downtown Tiffin. 

Past, Present and Future 
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Vermilion 

 

Vermilion Lions April Student of the 

Month is Ethan Habermiel and for May: 

Savannah Powers.  Both are Vermilion 

High School Seniors. Our 2ndVDG Kenny 

Shook came to visit us and explain more 

info concerning the Lions. 

 

A successful Reverse Raffle, April 6, was 

held at German's Villa.  In the past 28 

years this is the first time that we sold out 

of tickets.   Our profit will be used for 

taxes, insurance, utilities, etc. on our 

property. Membership Night was April 

17. On April 28 there was a work party at 

our property - worked on fish wagon, 

hung and hooked up tv, placed darkening 

film on windows, and whatever else was 

found to be done.  

 

At the District Convention Lion Aaron 

Dunn, Assistant Zone Chairman, received 

two distinguished awards.  Our club re-

ceived the humanitarian, service and gov-

ernor's awards.  The club banner was 

newly done by Lion Adrianna Sellers.   

 

PDG JJ Jeavons passed out monarch 

awards for a total of 220 years of ser-

vice.  Seven members received them - 

from 15-40 years. 

 

A few members will be participating in the 

Leadership School on Saturday, May 5.  

State Convention is the weekend of 

May19-20 in Columbus.  Some members 

do plan to attend. 

 

Our Pride Day will be Saturday, May 

19.   Lions provide donuts, coffee and 

juice for all participants.  Vermilion Lions 

and Leos will help beautify Vermilion. The 

3-digit raffle begins the month of May and 

continues throughout the whole month of 

May for a future Fellow Melvin Jones re-

cipient.  

 

Our grill is being repaired with the help 

from the Rotary and Lucy Idol and Lions 

Dale Sellers and Dave Thompson. Dan 

Dean fixed the hydraulic jacks. 

 

 April 26 from 9-12 a few Vermilion Lions 

helped Joe McDonald distribute Lions 

membership information at the North-

west Bank. 

 

Signup sheets were passed around for the 

annual Fish Festival June 15-17.  On Friday 

night, a fireworks display is to be at Main-

street Beach.  We will be selling our fa-

mous perch sandwiches, delicious home-

made french fries, hot dogs, pop, water 

and coffee.  Come join us.  What better 

way to celebrate Father's Day! 

 

Our Leos will be helping us finish the 

school year with bingo in May at our local 

nursing homes.  The voting for Leo offic-

ers will take place in May.  The Vermilion 

Leo Club will be having the District Leo 

Convention here in Vermilion next 

spring.  Helping with Pride Day and the 

Fish Festival is also on the Leo's agenda. 

 

On Saturday, July 14 all day we are helping 

with a fundraiser for Let's Get Real at 

German's Villa. 

 

The Annual Woollybear Festival will be 

September 23rd .  The largest one-day 

festival in Ohio!  Mark your calendars! 

 

 

 

Past, Present and Future 
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                                                       District 13 B  P D G Association 

 

 

April 17, 2018 

 

Dear District 13-OH2 Lions, 

 

The District 13-OH2 Past District Governors Association is now organizing our 

Annual All Charity Golf Scramble to be held on Sunday, June 10, 2018 at the beau-

tifully maintained Woody Ridge Golf Course.  This year the proceeds will go to 

The Ohio Lions Foundation. 

 

We hope that your club will send several two-man teams to play in our fun and 

exciting golf day.  Additionally; we ask that your club consider sponsoring a golf 

hole this year.  An entry blank and sponsor’s form are attached. 

 

Thank you for your support of your District.  We hope to see everyone at 

Woody Ridge in June! 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Terry Spiegel 

 

PCC Jeff Hillis   

 

Golf Chairpersons 

 

 

 
1197 Sherwood Dr., Bucyrus, OH  44820 (M)419.561.1370 (E)pccpdgjeff@gmail.com 
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DISTRICT OH2 
Past District Governors Association 

 
ANNUAL 

ALL-CHARITY GOLF TWO MAN SCRAMBLE 
June 10, 2018 (Sunday) 

New Format  

 1st Nine Best Ball 
 2nd Nine Alternate Shot 

                                                   
Where: Woody Ridge Golf Course 

  6263 OH-598 
       Shelby, OH 44875 

    
   Cost:   $50.00 / Golfer    $100.00/Team                                                                               
 

   Tee Times:  Shotgun Start 9:00 a. m. 
 
   Deadline:  Please register by May 30

th
 2018          

              Mail your registration to: 
      P.D.G. Terry Spiegel 
      1109 Hillcrest 
      Bucyrus, OH  44820 
      Ph. 419-562-2231 

   Cell 419-834-2013 
    Fax 419-562-7826 

      Email:  tspiegel100@gmail.com 

All proceeds benefit: Ohio lions Foundation 
 

 
Clubs can register Two Teams on One Sheet 

 
Please!  Mail with payment:      Required information 
 
Player 1 __________________$50.00 Player 2 _________________$50.00 
  
Player 1__________________ $50.00  Player 2 _________________ $50.00  
 

Total:   Club:___________________ Lions 
 

Phone #:_________________   Email: ______________  

(Please detach and mail with check payable to:  District 13- OH2 PDG Association) 
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 HOLE SPONSOR  

OH2 LIONS CLUBS 

ANNUAL ALL - CHARITY GOLF                       

SCRAMBLE 

    June 10, 2018 (Sunday) 
 

         Woody Ridge Golf Course 
  6263 OH-598 

       Shelby, OH 44875 
 
 
The District OH2 Past District Governors are hosting their annual All Charity Golf Scramble  

The cost is only $30.00.  
All proceeds benefit:  Ohio Lions Foundation 

 
 
 
Amount:  $___________     Check #:  __________                                       
 
 
Name:  ___________________________________________________ 
 
Street:  ___________________________________________________ 
 
City:  __________________________  OHIO        ZIP:  ______________ 
 
Telephone:  ________________________ 
 
Amount:  $30.00           Check #:  ________________   
 
                 (Make check payable to (District OH2 PDG Association) 
 
  
Mail to:   

PDG Terry Spiegel 
  1109 Hillcrest Drive 
Bucyrus, OH  44820 

Ph. 419-562-0749 
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Flag Poles 
 

 
 

20’ Tall Telescoping 
      $245 installed 

Sponsored by the 

Elyria Lions Club 

Call Lion Dave Keller  
at 440-667-9772 

for information 
  

*all products are American-made 
includes American flag 

& Installation 


